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REPORT OF THE FINANCE MANAGER 

 
SUBJECT: REPORT OF HMRC INSPECTION OCTOBER 2014 
 
 
Introduction 
 

The report is in the form a letter dated 5th December 2014 from the H.M.R.C. 
following their inspection of the Authority accounting records in October 2014. A 
routine but extensive investigation was undertaken and concluded with no 
unresolved matters. Accordingly the H.M.R.C. have approved a further period of 
dispensation on the reporting of the Authority’s expense details as laid out in their 
letter of 8th December 2014.  
 
Recommendation: Members are requested to RECEIVE and COMMENT on the 
Report. 
 
 
(For further information contact Richard Griffiths –Finance Manager on ext 4815) 
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